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3rd February 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Egyptian Museum 
 
Year 4 has had lots of fun so far this term learning about Ancient Egypt.  We are 
planning to show all our learning by creating a highly aspirational museum of     
Egyptian artefacts. We are planning on having this event in the school hall, but will keep 
you updated closer to the time.  
 
We would like to invite you to visit our museum on Wednesday 6th April 2022 at 2pm. 
 
It would be great to see as many of you as possible, as the children will have created 
loads more lovely work and will be so excited and proud to show you around. 
 
Thank you 
 
Mr Jackson and Mrs Nash 
Holly Crofts (Y4) 
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